St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School and Nursery

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd





Dear Parents,

During Year 5's Art and DT lessons this term we would like to make some Mexican food as part of our learning about Mexico. We will be making fajitas using freshly prepared vegetables, soft tortillas, tortilla chips, salsa and guacamole. We will be consuming the food here at school.

Please could you kindly complete the consent slip at the bottom of this letter along with the section informing us of any allergies and intolerances your child may have and return the slip to school by

this Friday 12th July.
Many thanks for all your help and support.
Mrs C Preece

I give consent for my child to partake in the above activity:	
Child's Name:	
Signed:	
Known Allergies or Intolerances:	





www.hasbury.dudley.sch.uk





